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A message form Mrs. Woan: Welcome back everyone. I hope you had a great half term holiday and managed 
to complete some of the challenges we set. Please send in the sheets. Reception classes have been to the fire 
station this week and have learned lots of safety rules. New ‘curriculum newsletters’ are on each class page on 
the school website; check them out to see what your children are learning this half term.  
It is a busy time of the year so look out for events. We are starting to collect items for the Christmas Raffle- any 
bottles, chocolates and hampers gifts please 
Hip hip hooray our trim trail has been fitted. The children are loving playing on it and are starting to develop 
good balancing skills. Please note parent/carers are responsible for supervising their children if they use 
it before and after school. 
 

The PTFA would like to thank all the children who entered the Bonfire Night Art competition. There 
were some fabulous pictures and the children have been very creative with pens, paints, wood, 
feathers and even cotton buds! These are the 6 winning entries. 
 

      
 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very plesed that Richard from the Leyland Round Table was able to come and judge all the 
entries. He was very impressed with the creativity! A huge thanks to The Round Table for donating the 
prizes and for the PTFA for arranging the competition. A total of £10.15 was raised for the PTFA fund. 
 

  

Here are the winners: 
 
Honeybees - Rupert  
Ladybirds - Elijah  
Owls – Jessica 
Butterflies - Alice  
Kingfishers - Payton  
Dragonflies - Jayde  
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BOB’s 
Book of Brilliance 

The BoB book has been super 
busy during the last week:  

 
Leighton in Butterflies - amazing 
maths work 
 
Lilly-May in Kingfishers- Improved 
handwriting 
 
Theo, Jessica, Alice, Brooklyn and 
Archie in Honeybees  
 
Scarlett, Minnie, Lincoln in 
Ladybirds for fabulous fire safety 
rule posters 
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Diary Dates 

 

Week beg 14th November 

Friendship Week 

 

Children in Need Day - 18th 

November 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations - 22nd 

November 

 

Christmas Pantomime - 12th 

December 

 

Nativity Performance - 

13th December (times to 

follow) 

 

Christmas Party Day - 14th 

December 

 

Christmas jumper and Lunch 
Day - 15th December 

Enjoy the fireworks but 
remember… 
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Weekly Attendance Scores  
 
Ladybirds 95%  
Honeybees 92%  
Owls 98%   
Butterflies 99%  
Kingfishers 89%  
Dragonflies 94%  
  
Best Class of The Week is: 
 

Butterflies 
 
Some classes are doing 
really well with the ‘perfect 
attendance competition.’ 
 
 
Every days counts, every 
minute matters. 
 
 

 

Every minute counts…don’t be 

late! 

Just a reminder that classrooms 

doors open at 8.40 am and the 

school day STARTS at 8.45. 

 

The register is taken at 8.45 am. 

There has been a lot of children 

coming into school late. 

 

Call Mrs Woan for some more 
details. 

 

 

   

 
Shining stars awards this week for 

best work go to: 
 

Ladybirds: Oliver   

Honeybees: Samuel  

Butterflies: Luke  

Owls: Kaleb   

Kingfishers: Anya  

Dragonflies: Evelyn  
 

 

Thankfulness is our current 

school value 

Ladybirds: All the Ladybirds  

Honeybees: All the Honeybees 

Butterflies: Hadley  

Owls: Edith    

Kingfishers: Eris   

Dragonflies:  Mila-Rose 
 

‘Give thanks always for all things to 
God the father’ Ephesians 5:20 

 

 



                                                                                                    

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                          
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated clothes for the ‘Jack and Jill Orphanage’. 

Mrs. Barber has sent us some photographs of the children, who are delighted to 

receive your gifts. See if you can spot what you sent. 

God bless them all. 



                                                                                                    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


